Office of Chief of Police

Chief of Police Arthel L. Howell City of Racine, Wisconsin

March 17, 2017

Mayor John Dickert

and Common Council

Racine, WI

RE: Committee Appearance Request to Accept Donation for the K9 Program

Dear Mayor and Common Council Members:

| respectfully request to appear before the Finance & Personnel Committee to discuss our
request to receive the donation of $5,019.00 from the Mount Pleasant Police Association. No
goods or services were provided in exchange for this gift. There is no city match.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,
%//&f///// /%M//'ﬂu
Arthel L. Howell

Chief of Police

ALH/np

cc: Deputy Chief M. Schulz
Kathleen Fischer, City Finance

Phone 262-635-7710

Safety Bldg. - 730 Center Street
Fax 262-635-0190

Racine, Wisconsin 53403-1134




